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Nabila Comstock

From: Mike Shong <Mike.Shong@PuyallupTribe-nsn.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 3:57 PM

To: Nabila Comstock

Cc: brandon.reynon

Subject: RE: Archaeological Survey - Taco Time 1115 E Main Puyallup 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This is an External Email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are expecting them.  

 

Good a!ernoon Nabila, 

 

Jennifer Kea'ng is no longer working for the Puyallup Tribe. I reviewed this report a few months ago and was on-site 

during the field study.  We concur with the recommenda'ons in the report that this project should proceed with an 

Inadvertent Discovery Plan. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mike 

 

From: Nabila Comstock <NComstock@PuyallupWA.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 1:49 PM 

To: SEPA Review <SEPAReview@PuyallupTribe-nsn.gov> 

Cc: Brandon Reynon <Brandon.Reynon@PuyallupTribe-nsn.gov> 

Subject: FW: Archaeological Survey - Taco Time 1115 E Main Puyallup  

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I received a bounce back e-mail after e-mailing Jennifer and Brandon an archaeological survey we received that 

was requested as part of a civil permit. I wanted to forward this along in case it was not received. 

 

Thank you, 

Nabila Comstock (she/her) 

Associate Planner | City of Puyallup 

(253) 770-3361 

ncomstock@puyallupwa.gov 

 

To apply for a permit, click here to access the  City’s Permit Portal.  Or scan this QR code with your phone to learn 

more. 
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From: Nabila Comstock  

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 10:17 AM 

To: jennifer.m.keating <jennifer.m.keating@puyalluptribe-nsn.gov> 

Cc: brandon.reynon <brandon.reynon@puyalluptribe-nsn.gov> 

Subject: Archaeological Survey - Taco Time 1115 E Main Puyallup  

 

Good morning Jennifer, 

 

We received the archaeological survey yesterday for the Taco Time project (PLPSP20220120). As part of the notice 

of application for this project, you had requested an archaeological monitor be present during ground disturbance. 

I’ve attached the survey for your review. Please let me know if there are any concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Nabila Comstock (she/her) 

Associate Planner | City of Puyallup 

(253) 770-3361 

ncomstock@puyallupwa.gov 

 

To apply for a permit, click here to access the  City’s Permit Portal.  Or scan this QR code with your phone to learn 

more. 

 

 


